
U. S. Department of Justice

Washington, D.C. 20530

AUG 2 0 1998

Mr. James P. Scanlan
1527 30th Street, N.W., Apt. B-2
Washington, DC 20007

Dear Mr. Scanlan:

This is to advise you that I have received your allegation of
prosecutorial misconduct involving several current and former
employees of the Department of Justice in connection with their
former positions in the Office of Independent Counsel Arlin M.
Adams. I have referred your letter and attachments to the
Department of Justice's Office of Professional Responsibility, to
which we routinely refer allegations of misconduct by federal
prosecutors.

Sincerely,

Lee J. Radek
Chief
Public Integrity Section
Criminal Division


